July 17, 2001

Oil Conservation Division
1625 North French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn: Chris Williams
Re: Lusk Deep Unit A #19

Sec. 17-T195-R32E
660 FSL 1650 FWL

Mr. Williams:

marbob —
energy corporation

When drilling the above referenced well, we exceeded 5° on our deviation surveys at
12000". We do not have a directional survey at this depth. I talked to Paul Kautz of your
office, and he said to calculate the maximum deviation going one way and send it to your
attention. Our best estimate of direction is to the west since this is up-dip and normally

that is the direction the bit will go.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at Marbob Energy - (505) 748-3303.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Sheryl Baker
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